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Dear Mr. Evans:

Enclosed is a subpoena for your appearance and testimony at the hearing re-
garding Finlay Testing to be held in Honolulu commencing on May 18, 1988.
Your subpoena specifies a date and time when you are commanded to appear
at the location stated. Please be et that location at the time Indicated, so

that the hearing may proceed without interruption. If your testimony will not
be given until later that day or on some subseauent day, I will so advise you
at that time. Failure or refusal to obey this subpoena may be referred under
9 733 of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended, 42 U.S.C. 2281, to the
United States Department of Justice to request a court order requiring your
appearanct and testimony. Failure to comply with such an order may be pun-
Ishable by the court as contempt, if, for some rease,n beyond your control,
you will be uneb!c to appear et tSe date and time indicated, please promptly
contact me at (301) 492-1537. If you do not have accers to a business tele-
phone, you may call toll free to (800) 426-8096 and ask for me on extension
21537.

Additionally, enclosed is Standard Form 1157, Claim for Fees and Mlleage of
Witness. You should fill out this form and submit it to me after your appear-
ance and testimony. The NRC will pay you a witness fee (except for wit-
nesses who are U. S. Government employees) and will reimburse you for the
costs of transportation between your place of business or residence and the
Federal Building and any parking fees.

NRC Form 279, Official Travel Authorization, is also enclosed. This form'

authorizes your travel between your residence and Honolulu for the hearing
and your costs for housing and food while in Honolulu in connection with the
hearing, up to the maximum Indicated. Please make your alr!!ne arrangements
by contacting Dimensions Travel at (301) 986-8949. Identify yourself as a

witness for the hearing to be held regarding Finlay Tating in Honolulu and
reauest travel arrangements for the dates indicated on the Form 279.
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If you have any questions on matters other than your flight arrangements, I

please contact tre at one of the numbers indicated above.

Sincerely,

(( M. M<c
Stephen H. Lewis
Senior Supervisory Trial Attorney

Enclosures: As stated |

cc w/o enclosures: Service List
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